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VIA RESS and EMAIL  
 
June 14, 2022 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:  
 
Re:  EB-2022-0150 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) – July 1, 2022 

Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (QRAM) Application   
 

On June 3, 2022, Enbridge Gas filed the July 1, 2022, QRAM Application with the 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB). On June 13, 2022, Enbridge Gas received a submission 
from the Federation of Rental-housing Providers (FRPO) with regards to the QRAM 
Application supporting the preferred rate mitigation approach proposed by Enbridge 
Gas.  
 
Regarding the Vector pipeline contract and load balancing comments, Enbridge Gas will 
continue to provide helpful and responsive information as evidenced in the 2022 Annual 
Gas Supply Plan Annual Update (where the Vector contract was discussed), and 
interrogatory responses filed in this proceeding. Enbridge Gas continues to utilize 
proven best practices following OEB approved methodologies, when making contracting 
decisions and allocating load balancing costs. 
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: All Interested Parties EB-2008-0106, EB-2019-0137, EB-2022-0072,  

EB-2021-0147 & EB-2021-0148 
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